
 

 

30th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents,  
 

Christmas Parties 2023 
 
Our Christmas Parties this year, will be taking place in class on the last 
day of term, which is Friday 22nd December.  
 
To allow us to safely run a party this year, as we did last year, instead of 
asking you to provide food, we are asking you to provide a donation of 
per child, so that we as a school can then purchase all the food and 
other items for the party and make up suitable party games. This year, 
we are asking for a £2.00 donation per child. 
 
If you could now start paying your donations by ParentPay, we 
would be very grateful.  
 
We need all donations in by Friday 15th December to allow us to time 
to purchase everything for the Friday 22nd December. 
  
We will use the donations to buy:  
 
• Plates  
• Cups  
• Cutlery  
• Serviettes  
• Party Food  
• Squash  
• Sweets for Party Games  
 
If your child has allergies and you wish to provide their own plate of food 
that is acceptable, please contact your teacher to arrange this.  
 
Children will be able to wear their own clothes that day, and as 
usual, there will be no hot dinner option for any child that day, only 
a sandwich grab bag, which they can bring home, if they do not 
want to eat it all at lunchtime! 



 

If you have any questions or queries about our Christmas Parties, 
please do not hesitate to come and see me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr. P. Newby 

Headteacher 

 

 


